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For more information about the Barne Barton regeneration visit: 

www.myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

Our priority during the Coronavirus outbreak is to do everything we can to 
keep our residents and staff safe and secure.

We want to reassure you that we are continuing to closely monitor the situation, 
following government advice and regularly updating our website to keep you 
best informed.

New contractor appointed

Demolition of phase one was completed in September 2020. 
Clarion has now hired the building developer Mi-Space, to build 
the first new homes at Barne Barton. Their vision is to help sustain 
and create communities that work well now and in the future. 

Welcome to the November edition of the newsletter. 
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Paul Nicholls 
Employment & Skills 
Plan Coordinator

Help us keep you safe
Please don’t enter a construction area for any reason. We  
understand that construction sites can be interesting places, 
especially for young children, but they are also very dangerous.   
Help us to keep you and your family safe.   

Windows/Peep hole windows have been provided along the 
hoarding to let you see into the construction site.

Meet the contractor 
Date: Thursday 12 November   Time: 6pm

This is a chance to meet with some of the team and ask them any 
questions you might have. 

If you would like to attend the meeting being held on zoom please email 
barnebartonregen@clarionhg.com to book your place.

Keep up to date with construction progress by visiting 
myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton

Michelle Cole 
Group Community 
Engagement Manager

Chris Herron 
Operational Manager

Meet the Mi-space team 
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Next steps

Improvement works on phase two
You may have noticed some scaffolding going up on homes in phase two.  
This is to carry out some improvement works for residents who are living there 
until they are able to move into their new homes in a couple of years time. 

If you have any questions about these works please call the Resident Liaison 
number 07500 100440.

Construction of new 
homes begins

First 29 homes completed

Homes in phase one complete and 
residents move into their new homes

Early 2021

Early 2022

Summer 2023 
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Contact us 

If you have any questions please contact 
Natalie Down or Gill Flexen by calling 
0300 500 8000 or sending an email to 
barnebartonregen@clarionhg.com

Looking into the future: An artists impression of how Barne Barton will look after 
regeneration 

www.myclarionhousing.com/barnebarton
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